July 23, 2001

The Middlesex Governing Body met in a Special Called Session at 7:30 p.m. on July 23,2001 in the Conference Room of the Town Hall. Members present were Mayor Bobby R. Bissette, Commissioners Harold Meacombs, Fred Hough, Luke Robinson, Larry Daniel and Bascoe Lewis. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the possibility of an industry locating in Middlesex.

Mr. Jeremy Stratton of the Carolina Gateway Partnership was present to discuss the possibility of the location with Middlesex.

The Minutes of that meeting will remain sealed until such time as deemed no longer necessary to be of confidential material.

Town Clerk

Mayor Bobby R. Bissette BAB

Commissioners

Harold Meacombs

Fred Hough H

Luke Robinson LR

Larry Daniel Mo Bascoe Lewis